
From: registrar
To: Shelly-Anne Connell
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment
Date: Friday, December 29, 2017 1:34:53 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Webmaster
Sent: Saturday, December 23, 2017 10:37 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-12-23

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0307

-- Name --
Kerry nahdee

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
10 years is too long without a review. Leave it at 5 years.

I don't agree with annual inflation increases either, very few employees get raises for inflation every year.

-- Attachment --
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